Manager's Wisdom

I would like to extend a warm welcome to my dear friend Andy Ansah and the Players and Staff of my 'adopted' team, Harchester

I hope that the day is as enjoyable for all of the supporters as it will be for me, and that my new team show me a glimmer of what

The aspirations of the Club have now reached a new level, thanks to the ambitions of our Chairman, Sami, and if there is a more dynamic, energetic, intelligent, good looking, humorous Chairman out there somebody point me in their direction!!

In so far as next season is concerned I don't think I have been so nervous in pre season before, even during my long successful professional career with Orient, Blackburn, Exeter, Bolton, Huddersfield and Grimsby Town(For whom incidentally I scored the winning goal in the LDV Vans Trophy at Wembley in front of 64,000 supporters).

Enjoy the Day

Wayne

rrev

lium

lium

From the Boardroom

It is with great pleasure that I welcome the Dream Team to the Surrey Docks Stadium today, as we prepare too kick off our pre season. There will be a number of new faces, and old faces in the Fisher line up today, and I would like to congratulate Wayne on the new talent that he has signed during the close season. Let's hope that we are still congratulating each other on a wet and windy Monday evening away at Tilbury next January time!

Many changes have been effected over the last few months, both from within the club and by the reformation of the League structure. We now find ourselves still in the Southern League Eastern Division but effectively in the old Ryman Div 1 North, and we are very confident that we will feature very prominently this season. All of the players are aware that all of their achievements are in the past, and it is the future that should now concern them. I am determined to bring success back to Fisher in the shortest possible time and I hope that the team and the supporters

My thanks also to our new club sponsor <u>SEEK.NET</u> for their pledge of support for the next two seasons, and for enabling some of the squad to travel to Jordan with John Barnes and Paul Parker to conduct a charity coaching school on behalf of Questscope – A charity responsible for the rehabilitation of 'Street Kids' in the

Please enjoy your afternoon and spare a thought, and a few pounds, for the Beneficiary of today's chosen charity, The Neonatal Unit at Queen Mary's Hospital, Sidcup. We are happy to support this cause on behalf of Wayne and Donna, whose daughter Kitty was given a level of care and treatment that will hopefully allow her to live a normal and healthy life.